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The destruction of the green belt for multiple large scale warehouse facility can not be
good for the community. The effect his will have on wildlife, pollution etc and the
permanent loss of green belt can not be justified. 

I recently moved into the area because of being closer to nature and being close to the
countryside. 

Surely there must be other viable brown land that could be utilised for job creation without
destroying the countryside Staffordshire prides itself on.




